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LEADERSHIP- 2022 

 
This has been a year of growth for our club and a year to be proud of. After a year and a half of 

lightly attended Zoom meetings, we were once again having in person meetings and it was 

good to see our sister members. 

 

As I began my presidency in June, I felt the club needed a way to get more members active in 

our projects and on our committees. During the Covid time most projects were done by just the 

chairperson since members were reluctant to get together. I decided to have a “job fair” at the 

first meeting in September. I enlisted the chairpersons (new and returning) to buy into this. 

We set up stations with signs indicating each program and a clipboard for members to sign up 

after speaking to the chairperson and learning their goals. The expectation was that all 

members should be involved to some degree, even if it was providing cookies for after a 

meeting. It was a huge success and it was so exciting to see everyone walking around and 

talking and sharing ideas. I wasn’t sure if this would work or not, but the results are that most 

programs now have 6-8 members. Our club is  vibrant and active and is looking at another 

exciting year in 2023. 

 

 

 

 


